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Elijah Saunders <elijah.saunders@sfcta.org>

January 9 Board Meeting Item 2 December 12, 2023 minutes
Roland Lebrun <ccss@msn.com> Mon, Jan 8, 2024 at 3:59 PM
To: SFCTA Board Secretary <clerk@sfcta.org>
Cc: Elijah Saunders <elijah.saunders@sfcta.org>

Dear Chair Mandelman and Commissioners,

Please consider amending the December 12, 2023 minutes to reflect that the length of the LA to Las Vegas
High Speed line mentioned under item 3 (Executive Director's report) is 218 miles, not 280.

Please accept my apologies for any confusion I may have caused.

Thank you in advance and Happy and Prosperous New Year to you and yours.

Roland Lebrun


